Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2020 9:40 AM
To: ‘Michael Barrett'

Subject: Various Site Requests
05/28/2020

Lime Rock Resources

Michael Barrett — Lime Rock

RE: 2RP’s -1183, 1675, 2323, 2324, 2381, 2404, 4345 and 4660
Hello Michael,

Following review of offered information/data through the Pay Portal the Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has the
following:

2RP-1675 This release was closed in 2014 with signed Final C-141, will be CLOSED in data base.

2RP-2323 This release is now CLOSED.

2RP-2324 This release is now CLOSED.

2RP-2381 This release is now CLOSED.

2RP-2404 This release is now CLOSED.

2RP-1183 This closure request is DENIED. OCD can find no data to support closure in file offered.

2RP-4345 This closure request is DENIED. Depth of excavation is unclear and depth of soil samples reported is not clear.
2RP-4660 Albeit a “background chloride value of 1330 mg/Kg is indicated in report to have been identified at 2 feet
below surface at S-1 location, there is still some concern that with a potential of ground water being at 8 feet below
ground surface, and with soil samples collected at 7 and 8 feet below ground surface containing over 1400 to 6000
mg/Kg chloride it may be necessary to assess if ground water has been impacted before site closure may be

considered. Therefore, the request for closure as proposed is DENIED.

OCD welcomes an opportunity to discuss site needs with Lime Rock. You may contact me via email for this purpose.
Again OCD is thankful for your efforts and patience.

Please keep a copy of this communication for your files as NO paper copy will follow. It will take some time for these
issues to be entered into OCD data base, but this will happen as soon as possible. OCD appreciates your efforts and also,

your checking on process before submittal.

Sincerely,



Bradford G. Billings
EMNRD/OCD

5200 Oakland, NE, Suite 100
Albuquerque, NM 87113

505-670-6549

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations



